
YOU’RE INVITED
to attend a public hearing for the inquiry 

into state controlled roads from

BIRDSVILLE to BEDOURIE &
BIRDSVILLE toWINDORAH

Date: Wednesday 16 August 2023
Time: 3:30pm to 7:30pm

Venue: Birdsville Town Hall 

This public hearing and inquiry is being held by the 
Queensland Parliament’s Transport and Resources Committee

Contact the Committee
trc@parliament.qld.gov.au or 3553 6621


